
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Years Transition Story 
 

We hope that you find this booklet useful as your child 

begins to embark on their Academy journey with us here at 

St. Bernadette’s. 

We look forward to meeting you and your child. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Bernadette’s Catholic Primary Voluntary Academy 

 Our Academy: 
 

Our Early Years Unit: 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your new teachers will be:  
 

Mrs Smith 
Early Years Practitioner 
 

Mrs Hanly 
Early Years Practitioner 
 

Miss Hanly 
Class Teacher 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will have your own 
peg, this is where you will 
hang your coat and bag: 

 

You will be in Class 1. 
This is your classroom: 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The toilets are at the 

side of our classroom: 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have lots of different areas to play in: 
 

Mark-Making 
 

Reading 
 

Home Corner 
 

Painting 
 

Dough 
 

Maths 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to 
meeting you very soon! 

 
 
 
 

St. Bernadette’s Early Years Team 


